From; teresa curnev [

Sent: 29 July 2021 11:31
To: Planning Planning
Cc: David Fowler
Subject: Museum Street

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Sir or Madam,

| wish to register my strong objection to the proposed development of the Museum Street area.

The proposed building is out of all proportion to other buildings in the area. It is far too high.

No one knows whether office workers are going to return to their existing offices after the pandemic. Creating more
office space now seems foolhardy. How much better to build homes that people can afford. There is pitifully little
provision for living accommodation in the proposals.

If these works are completed Vine Lane will be a dark alley just asking for trouble.

The whole area is enormously attractive at the moment. No one will want to come to this part of Camden if it is
closed in with almost no green spaces and its character ripped out.

Surely we are all aware of the dangers of climate change right now! These plans show no apparent awareness of the
cost to the planet of demolition work and new building.

| am not a resident of Camden, but I’'m a Londoner and enjoy visiting this part of town. | hope you will turn down
this expensive, wasteful and unattractive proposal.

Yours faithfully
Teresa Curnew

16 Richmond Road
N112QR

Sent from my iPad



